GCSU VICE-PRESIDENT EXCECUTIVE
OMAR RAZA

1. What is your program and year of studies at Grenfell Campus?

I am a 4™ Year Visual Arts student.

2. What skills, experience, and interests would you bring to the role of GCSU Vice-
president Executive?

— Firsthand knowledge of the GCSU after serving as a councillor already.

— Experience in provincial Canadian Federation of Students meeting.

— Holding the position of the CFS provincial representative of International Students,
Newfoundland & Labrador.

— Actively being part of clubs and societies and volunteer service on Grenfell

3. Why do you wish to run for GCSU executive office?

— To increase the participation of clubs and societies so students can have more options for
activities.

— To help the entertainment committee to come up with more interesting events which bring in
more people.

— To try and improve the fiscal deficit of the Backlot.

4. What changes or improvements would recommend for the GCSU?

— The GCSU needs to hold more events to create awareness of its existence amongst the
student body.

— Hold student activist training and workshops regarding issues and leadership development
for the students.

— Continue with the existing campaign and come up with new ones.



What changes or improvements would recommend for Grenfell Campus?

Improvement on the students participation in events and bring in together local and
international students.

To bring in changes in the tuition fee structure and to offer better service and faculties in par
with the tuition charged.

Community exchange programs should be introduced in different departments for students to
get hands on experience.



